
MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY

CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS

April 24, 1962

Dr. J. Lederberg

Department of Genetics

Stanford University
Medical Center

Palo Alto, California

Dear Dr. Lederberg,

The plans for the Stowe workshop are now definite. We shall meet

there on August 27-28-29. In the hope that you will be able to

join us, accommodations have been reserved for you from the evening

of the 26th. If you wish to have someone from your family with you,

please make arrangements directly with the Inn. A brochure is

enclosed. A final list of participants will be sent to you ina

few weeks, with information as to travel from Montreal, Boston,
New York and the West.

Looking forward to seeing you in Stowe, (The Locke, Sragglns Usteh)

AL 3731)
Sincerely yours,
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P, W. Robbins

 


